
University of Aberdeen 

University Court 

Proposed Changes to Resolution: Election of Readers and Lecturers to the Senatus 
Academicus 

 

Notice is today, Thursday 21 February 2024, hereby given under the terms of the 
Universities (Scotland) Act 1966 that at its meeting of 21 November, the University Court, 
on the recommendation of the Senatus Academicus, resolved to send to the Business 
Committee of the General Council and make available to any other body or person having 
an interest, the enclosed Draft Resolution. 

Proposed Changes  

The Court has agreed to formally consult, as required by statute, on changes to the 
Resolution [Election of Readers and Lecturers to the Senatus Academicus].  
 
This Resolution enacts changes to the elected academic membership of Senate. 
 
The revisions to the elected academic staff membership of Senate are required to ensure 
the composition of the elected membership remains aligned with the size and shape of the 
staff and student bodies of the University.  No changes are being made to the relative 
balance between the ex-officio, elected and student members of Senate. 

Comments to the University Court 
 
Any other body or person having an interest who wishes to comment on the proposals 
should lodge such representations (in writing) by Friday 29 March 2024 with Mr Bruce 
Purdon, Clerk to the Court, b.purdon@abdn.ac.uk, Directorate of Planning and Governance, 
Regent Walk, Old Aberdeen, AB24 3FX. 
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